
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Awesome Colour Run 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Thornton Public school and its local community. 

Government Road Thornton 2322  Ph 49641369 
 

www.thornton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Mr John Millburn 

 

“Developing Learners for Life” 

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners 

Term 4 Week 8                  1st December 2017 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you to all the Sponsors, Teams, P & C, Parents and staff for making today a wonderful success for our 
children. 
Sponsorship is due no later than Wednesday 6th December to go into the draw for wonderful prizes 

 
 
 
 



 
TPS Term 4 2017 Calendar 

WEEK 9  

Tuesday 05.12.17  FGHS Yr 7 2018 Orientation Day 

Thursday 07.12.17 Celebration of Learning Assemblies 

WEEK 10  

Monday 11.12.17 Volunteer Breakfast; Year 6 Farewell 

Tuesday 12.12.17 Presentation Day K-2 and 3-6 

Wednesday 13.12.17 Party Day for all students K-6 

Thursday 14.12.17 Carols Night 

Friday 15.12.17 Last Day of Term 4 for students 

 
 

Library 

A reminder that this week is our last week to borrow from our library. Please return all books next week. 
What great readers we have at Thornton – over the year we have borrowed over 15,000 books! Well done 
to 2D who managed to top the list, borrowing 1,009 books. Thornton Public Library has a great selection of 
resources for you to borrow over the holidays. 
 
Caroline Foster 
Teacher Librarian 
 
 

Banking 
Week 9 Thursday 7th December 2017 is our last banking day for the year, any rewards will be held over to 
2018 

 
 
 

2018 Enrolments 
 
Planning is underway for our students who will be enrolled at Thornton Public School in 2018.  
Please contact the school office if:  
 

 You have a child or know of any families who have a child turning 5 on or before 31 July 2018  

 Student/family is relocating or not intending to return to Thornton Public School next year  

 You have new neighbours or friends who are in area and wishing to enrol for 2018 

 



 

 
 
 

Salvation Army Donations 

On behalf of the Maitland City Salvation Army we would like to ask for the support of Thornton Public 
School  in collecting donations for our Christmas Appeal. 

 For over 5 years Thornton Public School’s donations have been an important part of our Appeal and have 
allowed us to support families in the Thornton – Beresfield area, including families who attend Thornton 
Public School. We are seeking assistance with donations of toys, non-perishable food or gift vouchers. 

 All Donations will be collected on 14th December. 

 The Maitland Salvation Army not only provides assistance to families at Christmas but provides ongoing 
assistance throughout the year to local families in the Thornton area as well as the wider Maitland Region. 

Regards 
Maitland City Salvation Army 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 


